
CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION 
      Lomas Boulevard and portion of Monte Vista Boulevard  

     FY21 Small Diameter Waterline Replacement (2320.02202) 
 

Crews are continuing to locate underground utilities on Lomas Blvd. west of Carlisle Blvd. to prepare for the 

installation of a new water line. During this work, southbound Monte Vista will be completely closed at 

Lomas Blvd. and eastbound traffic on Lomas will be reduced to one lane from west of Amherst Drive to west 

of Carlisle Blvd. No right turns from eastbound Lomas to Monte Vista will be permitted during this closure. 

Also, northbound traffic on Monte Vista Blvd. will be shifted to the east (see map below).   

 

This work is scheduled to continue until November 4, and re-opening these roads on Friday, November 

5. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please use caution and obey all construction signage, slow down, and allow for extra time to 

reach your destination.  

 

Have questions and concerns? Please contact: 

Tom Matthews, Project Manager, Water Authority, 505-289-3241, tmatthews@abcwua.org 

Rachel Stone, Communications, Water Authority, 505-289-3071, rstone@abcwua.org 

Wayne Jiron, TLC Plumbing & Utility, 505-362-1430 

John Keys, TLC Plumbing & Utility, 505-362-2346 

Emergencies and after-hours call 505-842-WATR (9287) 

 

(NOTE: All work is weather permitting and subject to change without notice) 

 

Thank you for your patience while we improve Albuquerque’s infrastructure! 
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